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Gartshore Memorial Sheep Research Fund - 2015

Sponsor

University of Guelph

Description

Please note that a competition will not be held in 2015. The 2016 competition will be
announced next Fall at which time, a notice will be placed in the INSIDER and via social media
and the university website. Please contact Annette Clarke, Grants Officer
(acclarke@uoguelph.ca [1] or ext. 56927) if you require further information on this program.
Alert ClassificationsCategory:

Funding Opportunities and Sponsor News

Disciplines:
Health and Life Sciences

Source
URL.: https://www-research.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts/content/gartshore-memorial-sheep-
research-fund-2015
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